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ANNUAL HOMEOWNERS MEETING

Our Annual Homeowners meeting will be held on
Wednesday, February 28th at 6PM. There will be NO
Board meeting in February. Proxies & the 2024 budget will be
mailed out in the next week. We need to establish a quorum
of homeowners in order to make our meeting official.
Therefore, we need 30% (or 69) of our households
represented. Representation can be in person or via proxy.
Please plan on attending the meeting, or get your proxy to
Sentry or a HOA Board Member. We ask for your
participation. Please email April if you’d like to serve your
community as a Board or committee Member @
aarnold@sentrymgt.com, ASAP.

St. Mary’s Letter of Thanks is on the second page of this
PDF!

LINK TO ACHD SNOW REMOVAL

http://url6549.sentrymgt.com/ls/click?upn=UYDqutDOWdgy6ikxVptTCWHTO6JnAPV9nmNhsBhxSiWocgzRNbuT3jgte8kEHS7f4ptEKReTuai1Bd3wOB67LZEqULuQiG0wl6ni8vuNJlk-3DlDyq_oz0w9VwoXMdXXMuuqkrOrtVK-2FcNZxlySbVnwuVyeDNhyeIMmd4F6IypjG2gpTbXguTiXIP2ySfn32k143wz1ujHeinsHt7yBNq4x2AX-2BQIeWTxQ-2FNxj301twJAQ29mjImUdxeelfmWYBVViF2rzJTKvWWmYt9vYLq-2FksckttdJX798y6bjiOAvowFa7N0gdR-2FwiG3ooEz3nKvJ97-2Byp4xiWu7OE8FpCt-2B0yGeG-2BWz4dlicv-2BYQ9xdJcFc4pZYLP-2F5jBnKW7Sj1AD-2FzodD8bhiXUqgjLSQsV55Bhznl1o-2Bgr62fTU1NCyXDk3k1OHGDT-2BEw7upYIJQX9Q9yM9Dpz1E7Vz5-2B6QrqhPmNHw6bfWaOTDIBaCyVfx52Cx-2Bz9PfMQbUA-2FfJPaVcIDjT2066Rph3A-3D-3D
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December LL,2023

Tracy Ayers
Eagle Springs Estates
9706 Big Springs,
Garden City, lD 837L4

Dear Tracy & the tenants of Eagle Springs Estates,

Thank you for the sweat and effort you all put towards the very successful food drive for St.

Mary's Food Bank. These gifts come at the most opportune time. The number of families that

are food insecure is growing in our community. The cost of food is climbing and we do

understand why these families are struggling. Thanks to you a number of these families and

their children will be smiling around their dinner tables this holiday season.

Your donation also demonstrates that you all also believe in our mission and would like to

prevent hunger in our community. We thank you for your generosity, support and commitment.

St. Mary's Food Bank has "Not-for-Profit" status under section 501- (c ) (3) of the IRS code. This

letter can be used as a receipt. Our EIN number is 82-0200748.

We at St. tt/tary's Food Bank are grateful for your gift, and look forward to your prayers and

continued support.

Blessings,

(-_.

Stacy M h

St. Mary's Food Bank


